
Like to help but 

short on time? 

If you really would like to help 

the CSF raise money to spend 

on our children, but do not have 

any spare time to  physically 

lend a hand, you can always  

donate  direct to our account: 

Cheselbourne School Friends  

Nat West,  

Sort code: 60 07 01  

Acc no: 38003015 

 

Anything you can spare would 

be appreciated and it will all be 

spent on the school and the 

children!  

 

How the CSF helps the school 

The money we raise is spent on a variety of things to benefit the 

children including play and learning equipment for the school, 

school trips including a trip to watch the Christmas panto, treats 

for Year 4 leavers, swimming and much more.  We also contribute 

towards the cost of  bigger items such as the trim trail (the 

permanent play apparatus in the school playground) and the 

wooden play house. 

How can you help 

We would love you to get involved in whatever capacity you are 

able. You could help in many ways such as: making cakes, 

manning stalls, serving refreshments or selling tickets. Please 

come along to our meetings to discuss ideas and  help in 

organising fun events for the children! 
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Any Questions? How to get in touch! 

More information on the CSF is on the school website: www.cheselbourne.dorset.sch.uk  

If you would like to get involved in the CSF or would just like to get in touch, please speak 

to Mrs See or  one of our parent members such as: Nerys Cattermole or Debbie Riddell. 

Alternatively, you can email us at csf@cheselbourne.dorset.sch.uk.  
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Who we are and what we do 

We are a group of parents, family, friends & staff of the school 

who get together to raise money for the school and organise 

events for the children, families and local community.   

2020 has been very different and the CSF had to go on hiatus for 

most of it, but usually we normally raise about £3,000 per year, 

which we think is great given our small size! 


